CITY OF HUBBARD

KENNETH BALDWIN **AUDREY JOHNSON** MARY ALDERMAN Council Member Mayor Pro-Tem Mayor **EVLYN HAWTHORNE** JASON PATRICK DIANA ECHARTEA Council Member City Manager City Secretary CHRISSA BYRD KAYLA CARGILE LYNN HAMMER Municipal Court Clerk City Clerk Council Member

MINUTES OF NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF CITY COUNCIL

October 19, 2020

Mayor Alderman thanked everyone for coming out to the City Council Candidate Forum and called the event to order. Followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. The following candidates were present: Incumbent, Kenneth Baldwin; candidates Wayne Taylor, Connie Davis, Chris Howell, Simone Johnson and Marty Kimbrough. Incumbent Evlyn Hawthorne and Council Member Lynn Hammer were absent.

City Manager, Jason Patrick reviewed the city's accomplishments in the last 5 years by receiving over \$6,000,000 in grant funds thru General Land Office, Texas Water Development Board, Texas Community Block Grant, Exxon Mobile, FEMA, Justice Assistant Grant and Alva Smith Foundation.

Each candidate was asked to draw a number for sequence and responded to the following questions based on their assigned order.

- 1. What do you believe to be the top three most pressing concerns to the business community in Hubbard, TX?
- 2. How do you plan to involve residents in the decision-making process in our town?
- 3. If you could change one thing about Hubbard, what would it be and why?
- 4. What do you hope to accomplish as a city council member?

Diana Echartea, City Secretary

After questions from attendees, Mayor Mary Alderman ended the Forum.	
Mary Alderman, Mayor	
ATTEST:	